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 MAKEUP &  PRACTICE ACT EXAMS 

OCTOBER 20TH 
@ 7:35AM 

 IN  

J-BUILDING 

 IN 
A-BUILDING 

 
 
Last April, the ACT test date was canceled due to COVID and 

school closures. Arizona Department of Education has 

provided a new test date for current SENIORS and CUSD has 

rescheduled the ACT exam for Tuesday, October 20, 2020.  In 

addition, CCHS will be offering a practice exam to all JUNIORS.  

 

Staff and students will be required to wear face coverings 

while on campus and throughout the assessment. Students 

will sanitize before entering the testing room and sanitizer will 

be available to students. If your child does not feel well on 

test day, please stay home.  

 

 

 


